
  

 

 
 

NOTICE OF CLOSURE 

 

Please be advised that the  
 

The offices of the Ministry of Housing and Urban 
Development   

 
located at:  

 #44-46 South Quay, Port-of-Spain 

and 

Level 3, JOBCO Building, 
#51-55 Frederick Street, Port-of-Spain 

(The Programme Monitoring Coordinating  
and Evaluation Unit) 

 
will be closed on  

 
 Monday, 3rd and Tuesday, 4th March, 2025  

(Carnival Monday and Tuesday)  

 
Business will resume on  

Wednesday, 5th March, 2025 
  

Have a safe Carnival. 


